
 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Newsletter 
We hope you all had a lovely restful summer enjoying the beautiful sunshine we 

had. We are really looking forward to the term ahead. 

We would like to welcome some new children who have joined Little Gems this 

term: Mya, Rosie, Ella, Toby, Harrison and Kenny. 

 

                          We would like to take this opportunity to 

                         Congratulate Katie Linham who is expecting her 

                         Second Child, a baby girl in January 19 

                         We wish her all the best and can not  

                          wait to have cuddles in the new year. 

 

 

 

Sparkle the bear 

 

 

If your child is chosen for star of the week this could be for anything for 

example helping tidy, being kind to our friends, settling in well to pre school 

following our golden rules ect. They will get the opportunity to take sparkle the 

bear home for the weekend to join in with your family activities, which you can 

then document in the book that will be provided so the children can show 

everyone at circle time. We are looking forward to seeing sparkle bears 

adventures with you. 
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Upcoming Themes 

Harvest and Autumn: We will be collecting leaves and making a collage, printing 

and leaf rubbings. Exploring the outside area to see what changes happen in 

Autumn and many more fun activities. 

Superhero’s: We will be doing lots of fun superhero crafts, making our own 

superhero fruit people and also having a fun week to dress up as superhero’s. We 

will dress up all week as our favourite superhero starting from Monday 24th 

September. 

Halloween: Making lots of spooky crafts, lots of different textures in the 

sensory tray, making Halloween treats and much more. 

Colours: We will be exploring different colours especially with firework night 

coming up in November making lots of different colour explosions, exploring 

different types of media and finding out what happens when we mix colours 

together. 

Dinosaurs: We will be looking at lots of different dinosaurs, playing with them in 

our sensory tray and small world area, building a forest for them using the 

different construction toys and lots of fun craft activities. 

Christmas and Winter: We will be making lots of fun Christmas crafts which we 

will not tell you about as they will be a surprise for our mummy’s and daddy’s . 

 

 

 

On the 21st December we will be having a Christmas jumper day where we would 

like all the children to come in wearing their Christmas jumpers. We will put on a 

small sinning performance for parents and of course Santa will visit us with a 

little gift. If anyone knows of anyone who would like to volunteer to be Santa 

please come and speak to us we have all the gear just need a man. We will let you 

know times nearer the event. 

Please can we remind you all to please collect the children on time at the end of 

the day as we have to vacate the room at 3pm due to after school club. 
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Lunchboxes: If you send your child in with grapes please can these be cut up as 

you are probably all aware of the choking hazards. 

Inset Days 

 Monday 29th October 18 (same as Fryern School) 

Friday 16th November 18 (same as Fryern School) 

Friday 14th December 18 

Monday 22nd July 19 

Tues 23rd July 19 

 

 

 

 

 

  


